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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

In accordance with RSA 674:54, 
the Madbury Planning Board will conduct a non-binding 

 

Site Plan Review and Public Hearing 

of 
Proposed Town Solar Array 

 

under the Ordinances and Regulations of the Town of Madbury on 
 

Wednesday, May 4th, 2022, at 7:00 pm, 
 

Madbury Town Hall, 13 Town Hall Road, Madbury NH. 
 

 

The Town of Madbury proposes to place a ground-mounted solar array in the 

field south of the Safety Complex at Tax Map 8, Lot 27. 

 

The Select Board was authorized to enter into an agreement for a Town solar 

energy system during the 2020 and 2021 Town Meetings.  The proposed site 

is owned by the Town.  The proposed array will also be owned by the Town 

and the power produced will be used for Town owned facilities. 

 

This proposal constitutes a “governmental use” of land.  Under RSA 674:54 

the planning board does not approve or deny a governmental use but may 

provide comments relative to the proposal’s conformity or nonconformity 

with land use regulations.   

 

The contractor, ReVision Energy, will present plans for this array during the 

hearing.  Public participation is welcome and highly encouraged. 

 
Documents relevant to this proposal can be viewed at the Town Hall or 

online at www.madburynh.org/pb. 

www.madburynh.org/pb

